
 
 

 

 

Circular No. 25 of 2020 

24 June 2020 

 

Trading Holiday on 10 July 2020 

 

Asia Pacific Exchange Pte. Ltd. (“APEX”) would like to inform Members that 10 July 2020 

(Friday) will be a trading holiday for all APEX products. 

 

In accordance with the Press Release by the Elections Department on 23 June 2020, the 

Returning Officer has declared 10 July 2020 (Friday) to be Polling Day. Pursuant to the 

Parliamentary Elections Act, Polling Day at any General Election shall be a public holiday. 

 

Trading for all APEX products will resume on 13 July 2020 (Monday). 

 

The trading calendar for 2020 can be found at: 

https://www.asiapacificex.com/?p=trading_information  

 

Please ensure that the appropriate members of staff within your organisation and customers 

are advised of the contents of the circular. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

Operations Department 

+65 6914 2858 

operations@asiapacificex.com 

https://www.asiapacificex.com/?p=trading_information

